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24 August 2016 

Dear Mr Joyce 

Thank you for your completed Membership Application, cheque for £18, photograph and 
proof of your service number, it was very helpful. 

We are joining you to the Newton Abbot Branch as requested. Their Honorary Secretary, 
Mr Andrews will shortly be contacting you and providing details of future meetings and 
events; we know he will welcome your active support. 

We are enclosing your Life Membership Card with our compliments. May we welcome you 
to the Association. 

With our best wishes. 

Yours sincerely 

{e 	 Lieutenant Colonel (Retd) N Jordan 
Acting Controller, RE Association 

Copy to: 	 Mr R Andrews Mr Joyce's 'Membership Record' is enclosed. 
Honorary Secretary Please contact him and welcome him to your 
Newton Abbot Branch Branch. 
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